2nd Annual

Tiny Marsh BioBlitz

Saturday June 25, 2016

Come out and enjoy this day long event celebrating the biodiversity of Tiny Marsh.
A BioBlitz is a series of guided 1 to 3 hour walks where, with the help of knowledgeable naturalists,
you count all the species (birds, insects, pollinators, plants, dragonflies, mammals, etc.) found during
each outing. This family friendly event is a great opportunity to explore and learn about the natural
world found within Tiny Marsh.
For $10 per Adult, $5 for Youth (16 and under), Children under 5 free, participants can go on as
many outings you would like, a BBQ lunch is provided and a BioBlitz t-shirt.
To register or for more information:
Visit mimconservation.org or email bioblitz@mtmconservation.org
Register before June 1st to get be sure of getting a t-shirt
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Hosted by MTM Conservation Association Blodiversity Education
wd Awareness Network




